SPECIAL GENERAL MEETING

The NRA will be holding an SGM on the 5™ of November 2022 at Goombungee Rodeo.

NRA is officially calling for any motions from members to be considered at the SGM. Please
complete below and return to the NRA Office by no later than close of business on the 20" of
September 2022.
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